
 

 
CASUAL VACANCY FOR 

A PARISH 
COUNCILLOR 

 

At its meeting of the 22nd February 2021, Aldenham Parish Council 
were informed that no election had been called to fill the vacancy 
caused by the resignation of Mr Przemek De Skuba. 
 
The Council will now fill this vacancy by co-option at its meeting on the 
22nd March 2021. 
 
If you would like to be considered for this vacancy, please contact Peter 
Evans (Parish Council Manager) or send your CV by 2.30m on the 19th 
March 2021. 
 
The contact details are: 
 
Aldenham Parish Council 
First Floor, The Radlett Centre 
1 Aldenham Avenue 
RADLETT 
WD7 8HL 
 
Tel: 01923 856433 or mobile 07833251115  
e-mail manager@aldenham-pc.gov.uk  

 

Dated: 23rd February 2021 

mailto:manager@aldenham-pc.gov.uk

